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MEET YOUR DEPUTY 
GRAND MASTER! 

*  *  *  *  * 
RW Frank Loui will join us  

at our next Bureau Meeting 

Sunday, February 27, 2011 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

Meeting Starts at 10:00 AM 

Added Attraction !!! 
Complimentary Full Breakfast 

Served by the Midnight 
Mission 

Breakfast is served 9:00-9:30 A.M. 
Don’t be late! 

We are very pleased to have our Deputy 
Grand Master of Masons in California 
with us for a talk at our February meeting. 
The special Breakfast will be provided 
and served by the Midnight Mission, in 
thanks for our support over the years. 
And there will be no cost to those 
attending. Senior Wardens are especially 
encouraged to attend, introduce yourself 
to the future Grand Master for your year, 
and have your picture taken with him. 
Ladies are also welcome at this meeting. 

 

Seventy-Ninth 
Annual Breakfast 

Time is rapidly running out!!! . . . for 
you Lodges to make your Table 
reservations for the annual Masonic 
Service Bureau Breakfast, honoring our 
Grand Master.  This year it will be held 
on Sunday, March 27, 2011, at the Los 
Angeles Airport Hilton Hotel. Orders 
for tickets are now being received, and 
they will be distributed to the Lodges in 
late February. Get your checks in 
ASAP to our office for best seating! 
The cost is $125.00 for a table of ten. 

 

 

LAMSB Executive 
Board For 2011 

At the January 16th Service Bureau 
meeting, our new Executive Board 
members were elected for 2011.  The 
above photo shows this group of 
outstanding Masons who will guide our 
organization for the ensuing year, 
welcomed by their Installing Officer, 
Wor. Bill Bottorff, Past President of the 
Bureau in 1986.  They are: [from left] 
Vernon Dandridge, Rio Santonil, Jeff 
Yates, Vic Majarian, Fred Votto (Treas.), 
I.O. Bottorff, Bob Beeson (Pres.), Mike 
Bear (V-Pres.), Ralph Dash, Victor Lerma 
(Sec.), Chuck Hollingsworth, and Rick 
Baca.   
 

We wish to thank and compliment our 
retiring 2010 President of the Board 
George Jamgochian for his outstanding 
service and dedication this past year. 

 
 

 

 
Southern California 

Past Masters Association
. . . will hold their Annual Meeting on 
Saturday, February 26, 2011, at the 
Pasadena Scottish Rite.  For more details 
and reservations, check the SCPMA 
Web Site at www.SoCalPMA.org. 

 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Brethren, be sure to attend your 
Lodge’s February Valentine’s Event 
honoring the ladies of your Lodge.  

They are important! 
 

Lodge Secretaries & Treasurers – 
An expanded Annual Retreat has 

been organized this year for both of 
you to attend.  Particular focus will 
be on preparation for the transfer of 

all Grand Lodge reporting and 
record updates to the Lodges via 

computer input.  The two-day 
meeting will be held at the Irvine 
Marriott Hotel on February 25-27. 

For future successful operation of 
your Lodge, you need to make this 

Retreat if at all possible. 
 

February is National Cancer 
Prevention Month.  We hope you are 

planning to follow the Grand 
Master’s request to hold a special 
program at your February Stated 

Meeting.  Education in cancer 
prevention and healthy lifestyle 
choices is important to us all! 

 

Congrats to our 2011 
Lodge Masters 

 
Seventeen of the newly-chosen 2011 
Masters from the Los Angeles area’s 
Masonic Lodges gathered at our Service 
Bureau Meeting in Pasadena on January 
16th, allowing us to recognize, introduce 
and congratulate them. The above photo 
shows this outstanding group of 
Masons. 
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